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 Barbara Brend INT2016/2507/P 13/06/2016  16:38:56 I think this is serious bad plan.  It does not take into account the fact that 148 Haverstock Hill is listed. 

It would damage the street-scape for the passer-by;  and would damage the fabric of 148 if abutted.

150 was originally built as a part of 148 and ought also to be listed.
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